PUBLIC HEARING

ON JUNE 28, 2017 THE NEWPORT CITY DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD WILL
CONTINUE THE PUBLIC HEARING TABLED ON WEDNESDAY, May 31, 2017. THE
HEARING WILL CONTINUE JUNE 28, 2017 AT 7:00 p.m. IN THE COUNCIL ROOM
OF THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING.

1. The DRB will continue Consideration of application No. 17015 by Doug Swenson to allow
NEK Counseling to provide individual and group counseling services at 33 Oak Street. NEK
Counseling provides mental health services and alcohol and drug addiction recovery services.

-Review the proposal
-Site Plan Review of the project
2. Other business

3. Adjourn

Applications and supporting data are available in the Zoning Administrator’s office.
Participation in this hearing is a mandatory prerequisite for any interested party who may wish
to make any subsequent appeal of the hearing process and/or results.
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